
 

 



Autumn 2 Newsletter - 2024 

Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn Term at Sunbeams. We hope you all had a 

lovely half term break. 

Last half term was a busy one, with lots of new starters and families joining us at Sunbeams. We 

also held our annual  scarecrow trail around the village on the 5th-6th October, which made an 

amazing £2,350.00!  

Thank you so much to the parents that helped during the weekend, donated prizes and took 

part in the event. Your support as always is very much appreciated.  

The money raised will go into the pot to put towards new flooring for the classroom. 

We can not believe how fast the first term of the school year has gone, and as we head towards 

Christmas, we have lots more exciting things planned.  

Please see below for more information. 

If you have any questions please email or call us. 

 

Many Thanks for your continued support 

Tracy, Cheryl, Vicky, Megan, Sophie, Lisa, Kimberley and Kerry 

Fees 

 

 

 

This is a polite reminder that the third instalment for fees this term was due on the 1st 

November. If you have already made this payment, Thank you.  



All amounts owed can be found at the top of your invoices. If you would like these sent again 

please let us know.  

We would really appreciate prompt payment for all monthly fee payments, to ensure the 

smooth running of Sunbeams can continue. 



Children's Market 



 



Our next fundraising event will be a Children's Market.  

This is taking place on Sunday 17th November 2:30pm-4:30pm at Radford Semele Community 

Hall.  

There are 17 stalls already signed up to the event who will all be selling a range of second hand 

clothes, shoes etc for children, along with toys and books too! 

Entry to come and have a look around is £1.00 per person.  

A perfect afternoon to come along and get some Christmas presents and bargains! 

 

 



Cauliflower Cards 

Before half term we sent all the children home with their Christmas card design which they had 

made at Sunbeams. Every year we order these through Cauliflower cards, and we then receive a 

percentage back from any money they make from your orders.  

 

If you would like to order your child's Christmas card design, then please fill in the form that was 

attached to your child's Christmas card. Then simply make payment online following the 

instructions which can also be found on the same form.  

When you have done all of the above, please then return the form to us, along with the card 

design by this Friday 8th November at the latest.  

Unfortunately any cards returned after this date may not be able to be sent back to them in 

time for them to be ready for Christmas.  

 

Colder Weather 

As the weather is now getting  colder, please can you ensure children come to pre school in 

warm clothes, along with a suitable outdoor coat, gloves/hats and footwear for outside play. As 

we have the back door open through out the sessions to enable the children to have free play 

outside, please can you also make sure they have extra layers on to wear inside when needed. 

This can be extra long sleeve tops, jumpers or a maybe a gillet.  



The Smeds & The Smoos at Warwick Arts centre 

 

We are looking at arranging a special Christmas trip for the children to go and see the smeds 

and the smoos at Warwick arts centre, on Wednesday 4th December at 1pm. The show will last 

roughly 55-60 minutes. The coach will pick us up from Sunbeams at 12pm and return at 3pm.  

We will have more information about this nearer the time, including lunch arrangements.  

 The trip is open to all children who attend Sunbeams, and any children who attend already on a 

Wednesday afternoon for the full session, (12pm-3:30pm), can be accompanied by Sunbeams 

staff if needed on a first come, first served basis due our ratios.  

 We are currently trying to get an idea of how many people would be interested in attending the 

trip. The cost will roughly be £21.00 per person, which will include the ticket and coach. (Please 

note, the final cost will be finalised once we have better idea of numbers, so this could go up or 

down very slightly) 

Please note that pre school will be closed during this session on the Wednesday afternoon.  

Please let us know by this Friday 8th November if you would like to attend.  

Please can you ensure that all items are labelled with your children's names.  

 

1 - Santa Visit 



We are very excited to let you all know that we have arranged for a very special visitor, to come 

and visit all the children at Sunbeams, on Wednesday 18th December in the afternoon.  

Santa will be joining us at 2pm to give all of the children a special gift. This is open to all children 

who attend Sunbeams,  and parents are invited along too!  

We are still finalising the time's and details, but please keep the afternoon of the 18th 

December free if you would like to come along. 

 

We are pleased to let you know that we now have a new committee at Sunbeams. 

Chairperson - Leire  - who will be supported by Sam  & Leanne  

Secretary - Roseanne 

Treasurer - Richard  

Supporting Committee Members  

Charlotte, Lydia, Sasha & Kat  

 

Thank you to all of the parents who have offered their support towards our committee this year, 

it is very much appreciated. We are looking forward to another fun and successful year at 

Sunbeams with you all.  
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